Intercity Bus Consultation Meeting - August 28, 2018

Attendee Agency

Alex Belensz

North Country Council

Barbie-Jo Lord

State of Maine

Brenda Gagne (via phone) Tri-County Community Action Program

Chris Andreasson Advance Transit

Colin Lentz Strafford Regional Planning Commission

Dean Williams Central NH Regional Planning Commission

Fred Butler NHDOT, Bureau of Rail & Transit

J.B. Mack Southwest Regional Planning Commission

Jay Minkarah Nashua Regional Planning Commission

Lori Brann State of Maine

Mike Pouliot NHDOT, Bureau of Rail & Transit

Mike Whitten Manchester Transit Authority

Nate Miller Southern NH Planning Commission

Pat Crocker Upper Valley Lake Sunapee Regional Planning Commission

Patrick Herlihy NHDOT, Director, Division of Aeronautics, Rail & Transit

Scott Bogle Rockingham Planning Commission

Shelley Winters NHDOT, Bureau of Rail & Transit

Stephanie Gonterman Greyhound

Steve Falbel Steadman Hill Consulting, Inc.

Terry Pagie Southwestern Community Services

Todd Horner Southwest Regional Planning Commission